Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc.
P.O. Box 186
Chelan, WA  98816
509-682-4584


February 26, 2010

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

To whom it may concern,

Please find attached Supplement No. 1 requesting the cancellation of Tariff WN.T.50, governing the transportation of freight via barge.  We no longer provide barge service on Lake Chelan and have not for many years.  We neglected to cancel this when we discontinued our barge service.

Thank you for your assistance.  Please contact Cindy Engstrom at 509-682-1123, if further information is needed.

Sincerely,
Jack D. Raines
Jack D. Raines
President
